RECORD OF PROCEEDINGS



Held: June 8, 2021 at 6:30pm

The Brown Township Board of Trustees met in special session on June 8, 2021 in the upstairs meeting room at 2491 Walker Road. Trustees Sayre and Martin were present. Also present were Executive Assistant Clark and guest Paul Lambert.

The meeting was called to order at 6:41 p.m. The Board discussed Hilliard's expansion proposals.

The meeting was adjourned at 7:57 p.m.

Pamela Sayre, Chair

Becky Kent, Fiscal Officer

All formal actions of the Trustees/ Fiscal Officer of Brown Township concerning and relating to the adoption of resolutions and/or motions passed at this meeting were adopted in a meeting open to the public, in compliance with the law, including Section 121.22 of the Ohio Revised Code.